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WHIPPOORWILL

Welcome to Our New Neighbors
We would like to recognize our new neighbors to the Whippoorwill Grove Inc. Family:
Toby & Laurie Jones (H-157)
Martha Osborne (H-8)
Anthony Lopez (H-156)

Hanna Vollenweider and Austin Bevill (H-53)

General Membership Meeting
Summary

The General Membership meeting was well attended by over 50 residents. The Board discussed various
issues with residents as well as residents voicing their guestions.

1. The Non-solicitation policy will be moving forward with the purchase of the necessary signs to post at the
entrances in the neighborhood.

2. A Door Decorating Contest in the Christmas Season. Details will be circulated in October.

3. A Cookie, Candy and Dessert Exchange will happen again in late November/early December.

4. One neighbor suggested a subdivision-wide garage sale. If you are interested in finding out more

information, fill out a contact form on the website.

Flags Distribution

Just a reminder that WGI Flags /cards are needed when using the lakes. Our lakes are private and these
flags help us to identify residents. If you need a flag, please contact Board member Trevor Parker by email

at trev2099@yahoo.com or 985-750-2099.
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ST. TAMMANY PHYSICIAN NETWORK
PRIMARY CARE LOCATION

The St. Tammany Physician Network Primary Care has announced their newest location at Money Hill on
Highway 21. This is NOT an urgent care facility. It will provide primary care services and the hours of
operation are Monday - Friday 8 am - 5 pm. It is preferred to have an appointment and same day
appointment are available. In addition to primary care services, they also provide lab draws and imaging. If
St. Tammany Health System provides your primary care services, this is a convenient location to be seen and

have basic imaging and lab work.

Online Payments Through Zelle

The Online Payment option has been utilized by members and the Board is happy to offer this option for
timely payment of the annual dues. Some residents have still not sent in their dues payments and we

encourage you to do so before any late fees are assessed.

USDA & Nuisance Alligator Hunter

The Board contacted USDA about an alligator sighting and they referred it to a Nuisance Alligator Hunter.
The alligator has been killed and the Officer also put out several lines with bait to catch any other alligators.
No other alligators were found and this alligator must have travelled between Lake Cormorant and Lake

Crane because sightings were on both lakes. So there is no more alligator activity.



